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To whom it may concern,
Please support this bill. Maine is quickly becoming a state that is no longer 
recognizable. Neither the drug epidemic or homeless encampments that trouble our 
cities and towns have helped lower the crime rate. As a person who works in the 
social services & who is working towards their Masters Degree in Social Work, I 
know full well that the causality of crime is a complex issue. This is all the more 
reason to give Mainers,  who are known to be fiercely independent, the legal ability to
protect themselves without fear of errant prosecution that is all too often seen in this 
nation. The right to actionable self defense should not end at ones door step. Please 
support this bill. Thank You,


